Kelley's Crew
September News

We are starting to follow our daily routine with all of our pieces of the day. I am
still doing some beginning of the year assessments. Guided reading groups will
start soon.

Spelling- Each week your child will bring home a word sort to practice. Please have
the students match the word to the picture, verbally spell the word out loud and
practice writing the word. This week's sort are -an and -ad.

Math- In math we have been working on addition facts to 10. Skills to practice at
home are number writing- I've been seeing some reversals, and fluency with
addition facts. Ask your child how fo play the card game “trash”. It is a game we
learned that helps them when using a ten frame.

Writing- In writing we have been learning about choosing a topic. Students are
now using their writing notebooks as a resource in the classroom. Looking ahead,
we will work on writing a complete sentence with a capital letter and ending
punctuation.

Reading- As soon as guided reading starts, your child will be bringing home a book
to read each day. Please let them read to you each evening. It should only take 5
minutes or less. More details will be sent home with their reading pocket.

Content- We will begin our science topic of learning about plants. We will be
studying apples and pumpkins. We will learn about the life cycles and the needs
and uses for plants.

Important Dates:

6- Fall Fundraiser begins

15- Permission slip and money are due for the field trip
19- Fundraiser ends

22- Early Release day

29- No School - Professional Development Day



